
Caliente Chapter San Antonio (CCSA) - CALIENTE H.O.G. #2013 
  
Calientegram – December 25, 2022 

CALIENTE H.O.G. RIDE CALENDAR:  
Caliente H.O.G. sponsored rides are a Closed Event 

For all Rides, you are required to be there 15 minutes prior to KSU (Kick Stands Up) so that you can get 
signed in and attend the pre-ride briefing. 

RIDES & EVENTS 

December 29, 2022 (Thursday) – Bike Night at Chunky’s. 

January 1, 2023 (Sunday) – Blessing of the Bikes @ Javelina.  LRC David A., SRC Jack, KSU 10:00 – 
Blessing starts at 11:00 a.m. 

January 7, 2023 (Saturday) – Meeting/Social 
·        Road Captains Meeting 9:00 a.m. 
·        Meeting/Social – 10:30 a.m. 
·        Fundraiser after the meeting 
·        Blessing of the Bikes at Caliente 

  
January 8, 2023 (Sunday) – Ride, LRC F2, SRC Towne – More info to follow. 
  
January 28, 2023 (Saturday) – Ride, LRC Tony, SRC Bob – More info to follow. 
  
Do you have any ideas for places to visit or interesting bike routes???  E-mail me or give me a 
call.  We’re open to suggestions.  Also, if you are interested in becoming a Road Captain and are curious 
about what those entails, ask me or any of our other fine RCs.  We’ll be happy to take you on 
board!  Ride Safely! 
Towne 
  
Ride cancellations, postponements, destination and KSU changes will be posted in a Calientegram or 
Chapter Members can text me.  Towne Besel, CCSA, Head Road Captain, Cell: (210) 373-4788    
 
Odds and Ends 

I want to thank all of those folks that signed up for gift wrapping this year.  We can not do it without all 
of you assisting with this venture and know the folks we wrapped for were very appreciative.  I hope all 
of you had a very Merry Christmas today and look forward to a prosperous New Year. 

Membership Renewal – We will have a new Membership/Renewal form this year (2023).  I am waiting 
for it to be available online so that I can save it as a fillable PDF form for the ease in you completing the 
form.  There will be a 2nd page as well that thanks to Frank Deyo, he has also make this form to be 
fillable.  Everyone must fill out a new form for 2023.  The dues will continue to be $25 for the year.  I will 
attach the forms to next weeks Calientegram.  We will also have some printed for our January 
Meeting.  You can now pay your dues with a Credit Card, Cash or Check.  Yea!!  This will be a great 
convenience for everyone. 

 



--  
Diane "Strapless" Pittman 
Secretary 
Caliente HOG Chapter #2013 
 


